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General Discussion 

• August 31st meeting minutes approved. 

• Ira introduced the latest draft of the working document—see   
    ftp://ftp.pwg.org/pub/pwg/ipp/wd/wd-ippstate10-20060923.htm 
    ftp://ftp.pwg.org/pub/pwg/ipp/wd/wd-ippstate10-20060923.pdf 

• Ira reminded the group that the request from BMLinks was simply to 
add printer-state-reason values to support finishing devices.  The latest 
working draft supports the additional values and the more extensible 
approach to map existing MIB and IPP objects to the PSX IPP 
extension. 

• The next teleconference is scheduled for October 12, 2006.  
Participants were encouraged to ping their respective BMLinkS 
representatives.  We should also ask if a prototype implementation is 
planned. 

• Ira has a few more “cut and paste” edits to add to the working draft. 

• Ira reported that Paul Danbold from Apple is supportive of these 
changes.  He indicated that Paul was encouraging Michael Sweet to 
incorporate these changes in CUPS. 



Next Steps / Open Actions: 

• Participants were encouraged to ping their respective BMLinkS 
representatives.  We should also ask if a prototype implementation is 
planned. 

• Next teleconference is tentatively scheduled for October 12, 2006 at ������ ��
������ 


